
 
Cleaning Up After This Weekend's Wind Storm  
Disposing of Downed Branches, Tree Limbs, and Other Commonly Asked Questions 

  
The City of Edgewater Property owners are responsible for the prompt clean-up of trees on 
sidewalks and streets. The City is responsible for clearing trees off the roads for vehicles to 
pass. Please see below for more information on proper tree and branch removal.  
  
Q) Who do I report my power outage to? 
A) Please report it to Xcel at 1-800-895-1999 or online at xcelenergy.com. Do not call the City of 
Edgewater! 
  
Q) I have broken tree limbs and/or branches on my utility lines. What do I do? 
A) If the line is still intact and appears to pose no threat to people or property, please contact 
Xcel at 1-800-895-1999. If the power line is down or you are witnessing a dangerous situation, 
immediately call 911. 
  
Q) I have broken tree limbs; trees; and/or branches that have fallen onto the street and 
are impacting traffic. What do I do? 
A) Please call Bill Stines with City of Edgewater Public Works at 303-359-1762 
  
Q) How do I dispose of fallen trees or large branches on my property that are too big to 
move or throw in a dumpster? 
A) Residents should contact a private tree company for removal. Please see a list of licensed 
tree contractors on the City of Edgewater Website (https://www.edgewaterco.gov/living-
here/caring-for-your-home/trees-beetles) 
 
Q) I have tree branches near my curb. Who is responsible for those? 
A) City municipal code requires property owners to remove all dead trees or broken limbs. The 

City has opened a branch drop off (starting 12pm on Tuesday, 4/9 on the North side of the 
Edgewater Public Works Building / 5990 W. 20th Ave.), and a list of tree contractors licensed with 

the City is available on our website. If you have a hardship case Public Works will see how we 
can assist, please contact City of Edgewater Public Works Supervisor Bill Stines at 303-359-
1762. 
 

Q) Where can I take tree limbs and fallen branches that I've collected? 
A) Residents can drop off branches starting 12pm on Tuesday, 4/9 on the North side of the 
Edgewater Public Works Building at 5990 W. 20th Ave.  
  
For questions, comments or other items not covered in the above list, please check out 
“Ask Edgewater” (https://www.edgewaterco.gov/living-here/askedgewater) to report their 
issue. Of course, for emergencies, call 911! 
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